
Taylor Toce

969 Coolidge Blvd

Lafayette, LA 70503-2433

 

 

February 11, 2008

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 The proposed merger between XM and Sirius would be a wonderful thing for

music lovers and the satellite radio industry alike.  Both companies are

currently competing in a market that has a very fast growing demand.  As a

business owner I understand that competition is a great thing; however,

currently competition in this case is limiting the choice of music

programming to the end consumers.  It is also limiting the financial

success of both of these wonderful companies.  I support the merger and I

encourage you to do the same. Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Taylor Toce

337706517

 


